
SEPTEMBER 2023

Dear Customers,

Enfield Aquatic Centre is looking forward to seeing everyone come down to enjoy the summer sun

soon!

Keep updated with what's happening in the centre below:

The Outdoor 50m Pool, Toddler Pool and

Splash Park is re-opening soon!

We are excited to announce the re-opening of Enfield

Aquatic Centre's Outdoor facilities from Saturday 30th

September 2023, just in time for the long weekend!

Labour Day Opening Hours

Enfield Aquatic Centre will be operating  8:00am - 4:00pm

on Monday 2nd October 2023.

Did you know we have an online live pool
availability schedule?

With the upcoming school carnivals starting in October 2023

to February 2024, be sure to view our online live Pool

Availability schedule before you visit the centre to know

when the facilities are best available.

https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Facilities
https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Facilities


For more information or if you have any further enquiries, please email

eac@burwood.nsw.gov.au or call the centre during opening hours on 9078 6169. 

We look forward to seeing you on poolside!

Kind Regards

EAC Team


